
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and wish you a Happy New Year! 

 

Maths  

We have been learning about parts and 

whole, using objects for children to 

understand this concept.  We have 

looked at the wheels, chimney and roof 

of a toy train and the train as a whole, 

we have used Mr Potato head, looking 

at all the different parts that make him 

whole.  The children have continued this 

learning in their independent play, 

completing jigsaw puzzles and putting 

shapes together.  Ask your child what 

parts make up their whole body.  What 

other parts can they find at home that 

make up a whole object.  

Winter 
We have launched into our new topic – 

Winter!  Ask your child what they can tell 
you.  We will be continuing this topic next 

week with a focus on birds.    

Dates for the Diary 
 

Friday 16th February – break up for half term 
Monday 26th February – Children back to school 
Thursday 29th February – Storyteller in to visit 

Reception. 
Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th March – National 

measurement team in for Reception children 
(height & weight) 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day  
Tuesday 19th & Weds 20th Feb – Parents evenings 

Wednesday 27th April – Break up for Easter 
 
 
 
 

 

Rock Steady  

We were so lucky to have a visit by 

the Rock Steady group on 

Thursday.  What a fantastic time 

the children had.  Please see 

Tapestry for the pictures and ask 

your child all about it! 

Welcome to 

Phonics 

We have started Basics 3 and have been 

learning the sounds j, v, w, x this week.  
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